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Dates for the Diary 

May Bank Holiday 

Closures 

Monday 7th May 

and 

Monday 28th May 

The nursery will 

reopen normal time on 

the following 

Tuesdays. 

--- 

Hairdresser 

Jenny will be 

returning on 

Wednesday 6th June 

for anyone interested 

in having their child’s 

haircut. 

--- 

 

Maples Stay and Play  

For all parents and 

children who attend 

on 

Monday 21st May 

2:30-4pm 

We invite you to come 

and play!  

If you could please let 

reception know or 

confirm via email if 

you will be attending. 

Thank you in advance  

--- 

School Leavers 

*And Breathe*  

School placements have finally been released! Thank you to all the 

parents who have already let us know what school their child will be 

transitioning to in September.  

Over the next few weeks we will be starting to contact all the schools to 

arrange a transition meeting with the children’s new teachers. This is so 

they can get to know your child personally and spend some time with 

them in an environment that they are comfortable in. Although we would 

love to say that all teachers would be able to come in, unfortunately this 

does depend on the teacher’s availability.  

If your child is going on to a pre-prep or school nursery in September, 

we ask that you please let us know at your earliest convenience. This is 

due to Private Schools/Nurseries closing earlier than state schools.  

Please note as mentioned on previous newsletters and emails, we do ask 

that all children leaving for school/nursery/pre-prep have left the 

nursery by Friday 31st August. If you have not let us know your child’s 

last day, please let us know as soon as you can.  

Thank you in advance 

We would also like to invite all parents and children who will be leaving us 

to go to school to our Pre-School Leavers Ceremony on Thursday 5th 

July at 2:30pm. Invitations will be sent out in due course.  

 

Welcomes 

We would like to welcome 

Sofia, Gray and their 

families who will be joining 

the love and care in our 

Willow Room. 

We would also like to 

welcome back Sara and her 

family who will be joining 

our exciting and loving Elm 

Room.  

 

 

 

Exciting News… 

We have had another little secret hiding 

away within the nursery. 

We would like to congratulate Faye from 

our Maple Room, her husband Matt and 

Freddie on the news they will be expecting 

a baby GIRL!  

Please say hello to the newest member of 

the Lynton House family, Baby Mould 

estimated due date September 2018. 
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Children’s Achievements 

Willows-Matilda is doing really well settling in to Willow Room 

and comes in to nursery with big smiles. Remy has settled well 

into Willow Room and has been treating everyone with lots of 

giggles and smiles. Aurora is now much more comfortable in 

Willow Room and will go to others for comfort.  

Maples-Jack comes in to nursery very well and enjoys sitting 

down for his breakfast. Alicia has settled brilliantly into 

Maple Room.  

Elms-Effie and Quinn have done brilliantly with their potty 

training. Sophie has settled fantastically in Elm Room and 

Thomas is expressing himself more by using language and 

gestures.  

Oaks-Elliott is doing well with his potty training. Phoebe and 

Hari are doing brilliantly with their reading and Grace is doing 

well with her recognition of different numerals. 

 

 

 

We did it!!  

Thank you to all our parents who donated and supported our Peppa Pig Muddy 

Puddle Walk. The children had lots of fun making their own and finding lots of 

big puddles to jump in and completing their walks!  

Parents Evenings 

We are writing to advise that as from this year we will no longer be carrying out Parents Evenings for 

our younger rooms; Willows, Maples and Elm’s.  

Going forwards we will only be hosting 2 parent’s evening over the year for our pre-school children and 

families, (Oak Room) who we are preparing for the school procedures.    

For each of the younger rooms we will focus on stay and play events.  Individually each room will host 

an event allowing parents/carers to see and join in with their child’s development.  The staff will be on 

hand and available for discussion thoughout the stay and play. 

We will continue to communicate and ensure that as parents/carers you feel able to call the nursery 

at any time and make an appointment should you need to regarding any issues you wish to discuss with 

our teams.  

As always, the communication lines remain open between our parents and staff, please continue to feel 

able to talk to us whenever you need to. 

We have booked in our Pre-School Parents evening on Thursday 21st June at 6:40pm. 

The time slots will now be 15 minutes apart and will go up a few weeks prior.  

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to speak to reception.  

 

Staff Updates  

We would like to congratulate 

Charlotte who will be taking on the 

room leader role in our Willow room. 

Charlotte has worked with Lisa the 

previous Willow Room leader and 

Georgie for quite a while and will of 

course continue to create the 

wonderful, loving and caring 

environment that we pride ourselves 

on in our Willow room. 

Congratulations Charlotte!  

 

 


